
From: Scanlon, Amy
To: Scanlon, Amy
Subject: FW: 127 Gilman submittal - January 22nd meeting -CORRECTED
Date: Wednesday, January 22, 2014 9:18:46 AM

 
 
From: Dan Seeley  
Sent: Tuesday, January 21, 2014 4:43 PM
To: Stu Levitan; Scanlon, Amy
Cc: White, William F (22246); Erica Fox Gehrig; Rummel, Marsha; christina slattery; David McLean;
michael rosenblum; Jason Fowler; 'Shane Fry '; Margaret Watson); Ledell Zellers
Subject: Re: 127 Gilman submittal - January 22nd meeting -CORRECTED
 
Hi Stu - 

I wouldn't have noticed if you hadn't pointed it out but thanks for the correction.  

In response to your question, according to the City Assessor records, 1 Langdon (1929), 416
N. Carroll (1914), and 114 W. Gilman (1880) were all built within the date range you
provided.  2 W. Gorham (1946) and 116 E. Gilman (1961) were built after that period but
prior to the establishment of the MHHD (1976).  We think the volumes of these buildings
provide support for the visual compatibility of our proposal.

This project is going to be great for the District and for the City and we're looking forward to
continuing the conversation tomorrow night.

Thank you - 
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